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LEVEL 1-3 REGIONAL POST MAP GUIDANCE – IMPLEMENTATION NOTE NO 5

Purpose of this Note
This Implementation Note is intended to inform trainee ophthalmologists, Heads of School and TPDs about the Level 1-3 Regional Post Map Guidance. It has been approved by the Training Committee.

Purpose of the Level 1-3 Regional Post Map Guidance
The main purpose of this guidance is to help TPDs and Heads of School plan their training programmes for the implementation of Curriculum 2024. The guidance can be downloaded as a PDF from here.
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